
 

1 June 2022 

New Airways Pension Scheme Trustee 

(“the NAPS Trustee”) 
Selected Pensioner Member Nominated Trustee 

Director (MND) appointment  

Issued on behalf of the NAPS Trustee 

The NAPS Trustee announces that Peter Lynam has been appointed to the New Airways 

Pension Scheme (NAPS) Trustee as a Member Nominated Trustee Director.  

On 13 April 2022, we published an invitation seeking nominations from NAPS Pensioners who wished 

to stand for selection to a Selected MND position on the NAPS Trustee Board. Under the requirements 

for the relevant electorate category, invitations were issued to 25,950 NAPS Pensioners eligible to 

stand for selection.  

Five applications were received, and all applicants were invited to attend an interview stage. One  

applicant withdrew from the process before the interview.  

The Selection Committee interviewed four applicants and appointed Peter Lynam. Peter’s appoint-

ment takes effect from 1 June 2022. 

The term of office is for between five and five and a half years. 


